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Customer Service and Staff Compliments 
 

Wade Hall from Equus Works –  

Wade organized a panel discussion for the April Ozark Nexus meeting featuring organizations and 
employers successfully eliminating barriers to employment with the hopes of replication in the 
community.  His event inspired attendees to think about how they can address transportation, 
childcare, language and housing barriers for their neighbors and employees.  

          Keri McKee, OWCI 

 

Melanie Chandler from Better Family Life – 

Ms. Chandler goes above and beyond to help us ensure our client’s reach their potential/goals, and 

obtain the resources to help them in need where they may not be financially able to sustain.  It is a 

pleasure to be on her team! 

          Felicia Harris, BFL 

 

Michelle Garand from DSS – Community Partnership of the Ozarks/O’Reilly Center 

for Hope – 

I attended the spring open house for the O’Reilly Center for Hope and was impressed with the event, 

but the Service Provider binder stole the show.  It is organized in a manner hat is easy to read, 

provides clear information and uses plain language.  Thank you for making these binders available to 

providers and community members in need of services.   

     Keri McKee, OWCI 



   
 

 

 

The link to submit a compliment is https://riskanalysisunit.wufoo.com/forms/yay-u/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Savage from The Food Bank for Central and Northeast Missouri –  

Jennifer, The Food Bank Market Resource Navigator, works diligently to connect neighbors 

experiencing food insecurity to resources that will help them raise into food security. Every day Jen 

makes connections that help us serve the whole person seeking assistance, and ultimately shorten 

our lines.  

         Chelsea Tatlow, The Food Bank for 

Central and Northeast Missouri 

 

Stormy Paden from Southern Missouri Works Project –  

Shout out to Stormy for going above and beyond these last two months.  She has been working really 

hard in her county with our Work Force program / SMWP!  She is always trying to figure out new ways 

to help her participants and she doesn’t mind to do extra work where it’s needed.  We are proud of 

Stormy and her accomplishments! 

         Bridget Allen, SMWP Caring 

Communities 

 

 

 

 

 


